
Brookside51 - Whole Foods Project Update 

October 31, 2016 

Hello Neighbors,  

 We are happy to share that the progress on site is going well.  Below are a few updates.  

 BROOKSIDE LANE CLOSURES & TRAFFIC SIGNALS 

Many of you have asked why the street was widened but the striping did not allow for the newly created left-

turn lane to be utilized.  This is due to the fact that the new traffic signals were not ready to be installed which 

will enable the proper turning movements.  We are pleased to share that during the week of November 7th the 

new signals will be installed.  

 Below is the plan we will follow for lane closures at the 51st and Brookside Blvd. intersection: Please note that 

all work will be completed during off-peak hours avoiding morning and afternoon rush.  

• 2 days for South bound Brookside Blvd. one lane will be closed between - 11/7 and 11/8 

• 2 days for North bound Brookside Blvd. one lane will be closed between - 11/9 and 11/10 

• There will be a time that all traffic will be stopped to install the arm across the street. This activity only 

takes a few minutes and flagmen will stop traffic at this time.  This will occur in the middle of the day – 

avoiding rush hour. 

• Signage and striping to be completed and partial lanes will be affected while this is being completed.  

(11/11) 

• As will all best laid plans – we may encounter an unforeseen delay. While this is not expected, we will 

update you accordingly.  

 BANNERS & PROJECT NAME 

We are pleased to announce the official project name is Brookside51.  You may have already seen the banners 

that were recently added to the fence surrounding the site which depict the renderings and images of the 

completed project.  If you would like more information, please visit the website at www.brookside51.com   

  

Best Regards,  

  

Leah C. FitzGerald  
DIRECTOR, DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
Office: 816.569.1441   Direct: 816.569.1466   Cell: 913.530.4979       
E  leah.fitzgerald@vantrustre.com  
A 4900 Main St, Ste 400 Kansas City, MO 64112 
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